Greetings ***!
It is our pleasure to invite you and your organization to become a member of the 2006 Oregon State University Queer Pride Celebration Steering Committee that will develop and implement the annual Queer Pride Celebration, open to all of campus and surrounding community.  Each year we are given the opportunity to celebrate and educate around the diversity of lives and experiences of the lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, queer, questioning and intersexed (LGBTQQI) students and our allies.

The OSU Queer Pride Celebration Steering Committee provides leadership for the celebration and support of this large annual LGBTQQI event.  We are looking for dedicated students, faculty, staff and community representatives to decide on the theme and activities for the celebration.  

The first committee meeting will be on Thursday, February 16, at 3:30 p.m. in the MU 208: La Raza.  This meeting will lay the groundwork for the committee and begin the process of brainstorming themes and program ideas.

We hope that you will be able to participate in the planning of one of the most anticipated events of the year.  Please reply by phone at Phone Number or by email at Email Address by Tuesday, February 14th and let us know if you, or representatives of your organization, are interested in serving on the Steering Committee.  

If you are unable to attend the committee meetings there are a variety of other ways to contribute to the celebration; please contact us if you are interested in providing monetary or in-kind support.  
Please feel free to forward this message to people who may be interested in serving on the Steering Committee.

We look forward to working with you.

Contact Information
